
Parent Consultation Evenings  I hope that you found Parents’ Evening informative 
and useful.  It was certainly nice to have you in school for the first time in months! 

Brimham Rocks 
Adventure Farm  
Our Reception 
and Year 1 
children will be 
visiting Brimham 
Rocks Adventure 
Farm on Tuesday 
of next week.  
We are looking 
forward to this 
visit as it will be 
the first one we 
have been on for ages so please 
ensure that the children have hats, 
gloves and coats and suitable 
footwear for the day.  We will be 
leaving school at 9.15am and will 
leave the Adventure Farm at 2pm 
so we will be back in time for the 
usual end of school arrangements.  
Children who normally have a 
school lunch will have a packed 
lunch provided by school. 

Thank you to the PTFA, James 
Spencer and Mr Howarth who 

have been busy getting our vegetable garden ready for the spring.  We will 
hopefully be eating our own veggies before long! 

And finally…Red Nose Day - 18th March 2022 It is Red Nose Day next 
Friday and we are looking forward to raising money for this worthwhile charity.  
Please can the children come dressed in RED for the day and bring a £1 
donation?  Thank you. 

DARLEY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL  
    11th March, 2022

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘Spring 

and Forest School’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: 
‘The Great Outdoors’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our theme 
this half term is: 

‘Nurturing Nurses’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Our Changing World’ 

28 Feb - Return to 
school 

3 Mar - World Book 
Day 

3 Mar- PTFA Quiz at 
the ‘Wellie’ 

11 Mar - Imagination 
Gaming Day for the 
ambassadors 

18 Mar - Red Nose 
Day 


